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GRAVES COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT ANNOUNCES THE 748th  THRU 756th  CASE OF COVID-19 IN GRAVES COUNTY
Graves County – The Graves County Health Department today announced the 748th  thru 756th confirmed case of coronavirus disease (COVID-19) in Graves County. 
· A Graves County resident in his 30’s tested positive for COVID-19.  He is in isolation at home.
· A Graves County resident in her 30’s tested positive for COVID-19.  She is in isolation at home.

· A Graves County resident in her 20’s tested positive for COVID-19.  She is in isolation at home.

· A Graves County resident in his 20’s tested positive for COVID-19.  He is in isolation at home.
· A Graves County resident in her 50’s tested positive for COVID-19.  She is in isolation at home.

· A Graves County resident in her 50’s tested positive for COVID-19.  She is in isolation at home.

· A Graves County resident in his 40’s tested positive for COVID-19.  He is in isolation at home.
· A Graves County resident in his 30’s tested positive for COVID-19.  He is in isolation at home.
· A Graves County resident in his 60’s tested positive for COVID-19.  He is in isolation at home.
“The Flu vaccination might be one of the best things that you do for yourself this year.” said Kathy Gifford, Nurse Supervisor for the local health department. 

“As winter is just around the corner and we prepare our vehicles and homes, we need to prepare our bodies as well with proper exercise, nutrition and a flu shot.” commented Noel Coplen, Director of the local health department.

We must make social distancing a priory for the sake of our entire community. We all have to be strong.
For more information: 

Go to KY COVID-19 website.

· Kycovid19.ky.gov

For general questions about COVID-19, call the KY COVID-19 hotline at 1-800-722-2725 or the Graves 
County Health Department at 270-247-3553
